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Flat 2

4 Hampstead Hill 

Gardens

London

NW3 2PL

01/01/2018  17:00:102017/6381/P OBJ Mr Gerry Lewis As we live directly opposite this property we would like to register our concern about his 

proposal.  We are concerned that this development will create a major disruption to what is 

already a busy street and could be potentially hazardous and very disruptive to all of the 

residents.  Our property suffered major subsidence due to a basement being built at 

number 2 and we had to vacate our home for six months while the house was underpinned.  

Mr Lewis is about to turn 90 this year and the thought of having to go through this again is 

too horrific to consider.  We do not understand why the owners of the property need to 

extend their home so significantly and if they do require more space then it would make 

sense for them to sell and move.  The proposal really represents clear and serious 

overdevelopment of a grade II listed building in a conservation area and as such we are 

hoping that the application will be turned down by the planning authority.

The Coach House

2 and a half

Hampstead Hill 

Gardens

NW3 2PL

03/01/2018  11:18:492017/6381/P COMNOT Roberta Wick Totally against this application. Serious overdevelopment of Listed Building in Conservation 

area.  Our house is in a dip opposite and a solid below ground structure could create 

flooding for us elderly people. This is just a property development scheme for profit. They 

do not need extra space.
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